HB 2698 -- CONCEALED CARRY IN HIGHER EDUCATION

SPONSOR: Taylor (139)

Currently, a concealed carry permit does not allow a person to
carry concealed firearms into any higher education institution
without the consent of the governing body of the institution or a
school official . This bill changes the law to allow concealed
carry except in certain locations within a higher education
institution.

This bill is similar to SCS SB 589 (2010).



